
 

 
  
  
 
January 11, 2019 
  
  
Re: Tragic Incident on Campus  
  
To the John Jay College Community: 
  
There was a tragic event that occurred on campus this afternoon, which resulted in the death of a John 
Jay student. We are heartbroken about this loss and know that our community will need time to heal.  
  
If you or anyone you know is struggling over the weekend, please seek support and encourage others to 
call 212-237-8524.   
  
Thank you for supporting each other, and please do not hesitate to reach out if you need help.    
  
Karol V. Mason 
President 
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